St Vincent's Catholic Primary School





Finlay Avenue, Penketh, Warrington. WA5 2PN

Tel: 01925 726544

TEMPORARY EMAIL: office@stvincentsprimary.org

Website: www.stvincentsprimary.org

Twitter: @stvincentsrcp

Head Teacher: Mr Dominic Vernon







Friday 20th March 2020

RE: Closure from Monday

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with mixed feelings that I write to you for the final time for at least the next few weeks. Whilst it is difficult and emotional to close our doors tonight, I am glad that this signals a period of national action towards minimizing the spread of Coronavirus.

Whilst our doors are closed, please do keep in touch if you have any questions, worries and if there is anything going on in your lives that you feel we need to know ready for our return. During closure, our phone lines and normal email address will be checked regularly but will not be monitored all of the time so please bear with us if you do not get a response straight away.

We have however set up a new, temporary email address which will be monitored so please use this one:

office@stvincentsprimary.org

If we need to update you of any changes and to let you know when we will be re-opening, we will contact you using ParentPay, but will also publish as much information as possible on our website, so please keep checking.

Also live on the website now is our "HOME LEARNING" page which gives lots of activities – general and class-specific – for you to be completing with your children at home. Teachers will publish weekly sets of activities, available by 10am each Monday at the latest.

Finally I would like to say a huge thank you – these past days have been challenging to say the least but your support, reassurance and understanding have meant a huge amount to myself and the staff. We feel blessed to be part of this wonderful school community.

We send our best wishes to you all over the coming weeks.

Please take care, and look after each other.

Dominic Vernon

Head Teacher